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Lausanne, March 5, 2025 
 
 
To: IBA Board of Directors  
 
 
Mail vote decision: Acceptance on participation of Patricia Mbata (Nigeria) at the IBA 
Women’s World Boxing Championship Niš 2025  

 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
Following the email vote sent to you on March 3, 2025, I would like to inform you that, by 
majority vote, the following decisions have been made: 
 

1. Approval of the participation of Ms. Patricia Mbata under exceptional circumstances at 
the IBA Women’s World Boxing Championships, Niš 2025, under the IBA flag, subject 
to the specific conditions as outlined in the email vote. 
 

2. Approval to disclose the above decision and publish a copy on the IBA website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Roberts OBE 
Secretary General and CEO 
International Boxing Association (IBA) 
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